

July 21, 1965

hr. Mark Morgan 37304 Mahonia Avenue Palmdale California

Dear Mark:

As regards a letter sent to KFLA concerning your proposed transmission of signals to and from the moon, by means of a Laser device, on Friday, August 20, 1965, please be advised that we are interested in knowing more about your plans and the participation suggested for KRLA.

It would please us very much if you would either write or call collect to further investigate the possibilities. Please write or call me personally.

Thank you very much.

Kindest Regards

Mel Hall

Program Director

MRII: jef